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To: Stan Rickard, Public Works Director

From: John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisor%’

Date: September 5, 2000

Subject: Signage Requests from Hammerschmidt and Madison Schools

Hammerschmidt and Madison schools requested changes in the signage around their schools. Both schools now
have onsite student drop-off areas. Hammerschmidt School has requested the east side of Hammerschmidt from
245 feet north of New St. to a point 495 feet north be posted “No Parking, Standing, Stopping, 8am — 4pm,
School Days” and remove all other signage in this area. Madison School has requested signage be changed
from “No Parking” to “No Parking, Standing, Stopping, 8am — 4pm, School Days” on the east side of West
Green Valley Dr. from Madison to a point 125 feet north. I would recommend approval of the changes
requested above.

cc: Richard Tross, Trustee - District 2
Paul Kufrin, Trustee - District 6
Transportation and Safety Committee



